
SSVPOA 

Board meeting                                                              June 10th 2017 

 

Board meeting called to order @11:05 am on June 10th 2017 by Shaun Riley 
Meeting was held at Silver Springs Methodist church 

Courtesy of Joe Bates Church Elder, and the Silver Springs Methodist church 

Members in attendance 

Shaun Riley President 

Douglas Seal Vice President 

Cindy Riley Treasurer 

Bill Faulkner & Don Beam Sr. Co Secretaries 

Board members  

Carol Lane, Ruth Briggs, Lorraine Demma 

Property owners  

Bernadette Vega, Ric and Mary Smith, Karen Randolph,  

Rebecca Cummings, Joe Bates and Pam Faulkner. 

Handouts 

Sheriff’s Report  

2017 Income and Expenditures Report  

Property Tax report 

Shaun Riley reported on the Drug movements in this area. 

As well as the People who were arrested in this area. 

Ric Smith reported about his efforts to handle these crimes near His residence. 



Shaun Riley spoke about efforts being made in the Boat ramp area and its 

cleanup. 

Don Beam Sr’s report 

Pot holes will be taken care of as soon as possible. 

The corner of 17th and 173rd avenue will not be repaired this year, but will be put 

on the agenda for 2018. 

There is considerable trash being tossed around the community. Some of our 

folks have been picking it up. Our thanks goes out to them. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:55 am 

The next meeting will be August 12th, 2017 At the Methodist Church 

 

 

 

 

 


